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This Weeks Earth Award Winners 
Stars of the Week 

Lydbrook 

Support Staff Nomination Winner 

Evie 

 

We are working really hard to achieve our Food 

for Life Bronze Award. As well as ensuring we 

are cooking and eating healthy, seasonal food, the 

award seeks to help children understand where their food comes from and 

how it is grown. We have appointed a team of Food Ambassadors who will play 

a key role by visiting food producers and working with gardening specialist 

Barry to grow fruit and vegetables on the school site. On top of that, the 

ambassadors will work closely with school leaders to contribute to creating a 

more positive eating environment in our new build school. They will think about 

the design of the kitchens and changes to the tables and plates to make 

healthy eating in an attractive dining environment a daily experience in the 

new Copley School. As a first step in this process, last Thursday we took part 

in our first Food for Life Roast Dinner Day. This nationwide event recognises 

the dedicated, hard-working and talented school cooks who serve our children 

with nutritious, freshly prepared and locally sourced school dinners. Our Food 

Ambassadors invited a family member to join them for a lovely roast beef 

dinner specially prepared by our caterers at Outfront. Looking at all the clean 

plates, all that healthy, seasonal produce went down a treat !  

FOCSA 100 Club Draw… 
 

Congratulations to the following winners 
 

October Draw      November Draw 

1st prize—No 20..Anna S    1st prize—No 33..Sallie G 

2nd prize—No 11..Naomi H    2nd prize—No 56..Rachael M 

3rd prize—No 3..Elizabeth R       3rd Prize—No 30..Andrew B 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  If you would like to become a member please contact the office for 

an enrolment form. 
 



Mon 27th Nov  Karate after school club 

Tues 28th Nov  Olympic Carousel after school club  

Wed 29th Nov  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 HT after school football club 

 FOCSA Xmas shopping evening at Old Rishworthians 7pm 

Thurs 30th Nov  Groovy Moves  after school club 

Fri 1st Dec  FOCSA Dress down day for Xmas Raffle Hampers donation 

 Celebration assembly — as Stars of the Week 

 Lydbrook to Ravenscliffe 

What's happening in school week beginning 27th November 2017  
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 98 

Bankhouse 100 

Greenpark 98 

Riverwood 100 

Springwood 97 

Calder 97 

Lydbrook 96 

Woodhouse 97 
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FOCSA 

CHRISTMAS SHOPPING EVENING 

Will take place on Wednesday 29th November at 

Old Rishworthians from 7pm—9pm. 

Come along and spend a great evening with 

friends...wander round the stalls and perhaps pick 

up some Christmas presents.  

There will be a raffle, food and a 

drink or two!! 

£1 admission on the door. 

FOCSA Christmas Cards…. 

Any orders for Christmas 

cards must be in school no 

later than Friday 1st Decem-

ber.  

Can you help? 

We are wondering if you could send any 

small empty jars to school 

next week instead of sending 

them to the recycling bin?  

Pickle jars...jam jars…..along 

with the lids please.  We are going to 

use them for the Christmas fair. 

Thanks in anticipation  

Notice…. 

Money was found in the 

playground last week and 

handed into the office.  

If you are aware that 

you have lost any please 

get in touch with Mrs 

Borland. 

Medication being administered during school time…..Ideally we 

would like you to complete our medical form when your child 

requires medication during school time.  If, however, you are unable to call 

at the office first thing in the morning all medication must be accompanied 

with clearly written instructions, including dosage and the time it has to be 

given.  Instructions should also be signed and dated by parents.  Thank you  

Thank you for returning your 

child's Christmas dinner options 

for 12th December.  If you have 

not already done so please return 

it as soon as possible as I have to collate 

numbers for the kitchen and this will be 

sent on Wednesday. If the menu is not back 

by then I will assume your child is having 

sandwiches. Thank you  

Thank you all so much.  

You raised £360 pounds 

last week for Children in 

Need  


